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Elders have continued to meet the first Wednesday of each month via Zoom and we are joined 
by the Leadership Team every other month. 
 
We provide support to Kate and one another, and we look for ways to care for and pray for 
members of our congregation. 
 
Anyone who feels they are in need of assistance, support, or prayer should feel free to reach 
out to an elder, or Kate, at any time. 
 
Laura Litwiller 
Leland Glenna 
Meredith Wideman 
Rosita Derstine  


